March 9, 1971

Mr. Vahram Kebabjian

InterRoyal Corp.

111 N. Baldwin Parl Blvd/

City of Industry, Calif., 91748

Dear Mr. Kebabjian:

Just a note to thank you for sending us your
check for $16.00 representing accumulated
winnings from games you played with Mr. Dadour
Dadourian and cousins. We have deposited your
check in the Cathedral account.

I am only sorry that you did not keep on playing
so that the winningiwould keep on coming...

Thank you once again for your nice gesture.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian



